
Dear Colleague:

The National Cancer Institute (NCI) is currently amidst redesigning the Research Tested Intervention 
Programs (RTIPs) website. Although this website has been a valued resource in the cancer control 
community for the past 16 years, a recent evaluation report suggested that practitioners wanted 
readily accessible information about how existing interventions could fit their context. 

We are conducting a series of interviews with public health and cancer control practitioners including
our NCI extramural investigator community. The purpose of this research is to understand how public
health and or cancer control practitioners make decisions to adopt and implement evidence-based 
programs for use in their practice settings. These data will inform the redesign and development of 
the Research Tested Intervention Programs (RTIPs) website for maximum utility and use. 

Your input is valuable to the redesign development of this resource. 

If you are willing to take part in these interviews, please contact xxx by xxx. 

Many thanks for considering helping us with this effort.

Sincerely,


